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Inpatient complaints related to trans patients 

 
Q1 Complaints received by LHCH between 1st September 2022 and 31st August 2023 

(inclusive). Specifically, how many women inpatients complained that a trans woman 
inpatient was being cared for in the same ward as the complainant? 

  
A1 None received.  
  

 


